
= Valley Interfaith
P. O. Box 1616 Weslaco, Texas 78596 (512) 565-6316

November 9, 1988

Dr. Hector Garcia
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Cameron Park Valley Interfaith will hold a meeting with State
Treasurer Ann Richards on Monday, November 21st at 7:30 p.m. at
San Patricio Mission, on Rancho Viejo Road in Cameron Park.

Treasurer Richards has been working with Valley Interfaith on
a Municipal Utility District (MUD) that the residents of Cameron Park
will establish for the purpose of building a sewer system in the colonia.
Cameron Park Valley Interfaith has invited her to explain the financial
options available to the MUD when it is ehtablished.

Because of your interest in the project, we would like you to
join us. Please call to confirm your acceptance. If you have questions,
please direct them to Sr. Christine Stephens at 565-6316.

Sincerely,

46,6.
Sergio Martinez
President, Cameron Park
Valley Interfaith

Javier Parra
Valley Interfaith
Co-Chair, Brownsville

"Have faith in the Valley ... Valley Interfaith!"


